TOWN OF BOURNE
Office of the Town Planner

TOWN HALL
24 PERRY AVE.
REEN ¥, MOORE BUZZARDS BAY, MA 02532
oM TANNIR PHONE: 508-759-0615 ext #346 ® FAX: 508-759-0611

Email: cmoore@townofbourne.com

June 2, 2008

Mr. Daniel Webb

Notus Clean Energy, LLC

82 Technology Park Drive
East Falmouth, MA 02536-441

Re: Massachusetts Maritime Wind Turbine

Dear Mr. Webb;

In response to your request for information re: “filed” complaints about the Massachusetts
Maritime Wind Turbine. To my knowledge the Town of Bourne has not received any “filed”
complaints. Your request for information was forwarded to the Town Administrator,
Building Inspector, Conservation Agent, and the Planning Board.

Responses received from the Town Administrator, Building Inspector and Conservation
Agent indicated that during the planning/permitting phase there were several concerns
voiced. Nonetheless, once the wind turbine was up and operating no complaints were filed, in
fact, the Town received a few positive responses.
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Coreen V. Moore
Town Planner



